
Dear Director, please keep this program going, wherever the funds come from. Two years ago I
disconnected my electric hot water heater out of frustration with the insanity of using electricity to keep 40
gallons of water hot incessantly, while my wood stove was burning incessantly. Now I heat water with the
woodstove in winter and in the summer I get my hot water from a hose connected to black plastic pipe on
my roof. It’s free and just about pollution free. Most people prefer something more sophisticated and
convenient, and the commercial solar hot water systems provide this. They reduce pollution, save
homeowners money, and reduce their dependence on electricity or propane. That’s sanity and we need to
help people attain it.

Sincerely,
Kris Pastoriza, Easton, NH


